[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board officially recognized the Gallatin County Performing Arts Booster Organization as a functioning booster organization on March 21, 2017.  Although the intent was honorable, the Organization has not been functioning very well and as a result of its existence, the District has encountered a negative impact.  The District has little/no control over the group and the fundraising efforts can better handled through school activity funds.  Consequently, I am requesting the Board to discontinue the recognition of this group with an effective date of March 19, 2019 with the exception of any fundraisers previously approved and currently being completed.  When the current fundraisers are complete, the group should no longer be connected to the District.  
